
MEMORANDUM

To: Platte County Board of Education

From: Jeff Green

Subject: Dell Desktop Computers for PCHS Business and Marketing

Date: November 15th, 2024

Background:

Platte County High School, in partnership with NCC, is requesting board approval to purchase equipment for the business 
education department. This is a grant purchase for all the devices listed below. This will be purchased with state enhancement 
grant funds with PCR3 paying 25% of the cost and the state grant the other 75%.  These devices are part of a cycle to be able to 
replace computer labs gradually over time.

29 Desktop Computers
30 Desktop Monitors

Recommendation:

Purchase 29 desktop computers and 30 monitors for the business education department at PCHS.

Supporting Documentation:

David Dixon, PCR3 Technology Director, provided quotes / bids for this purchase.  

David - Please attach quotes


